
Meeting Notes: Newmarket Arts & Tourism 5/31 

Attendance: Aimee Gigandet, Laura Scafati, Chris Klemmer, Valerie Toukatly, Debra Smith, Onica 

Bornstein, Megan Brabec 

The committee voted unanimously to accept the resignation of Nichole Jones. 

Previous members shared some history of the committee, such as past years’ art walk, arts in the park, 

and researching grants. 

Aimee & Debra talked with Town Manager Fournier about the wall mural by the library. It is in need of 

repairs. They learned that the wall is owned by Chinburg, and we may ask if it can be repaired. 

August 5th unnamed Backyard Bash event – there is a planning meeting on June 15. Onica has ideas for a 

chalk artist program. 

The committee voted unanimously to appoint Debra as Chair, Onica as Vice Chair, and Valerie as 

secretary. 

Summer Concert Series at Schanda Park – Tuesdays July 5-August 23, 6:00-8:00. Bands are all booked. 

Arts & Tourism will continue to co-sponsor and will look into finding artists to highlight as well.  


